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             Dogging You 

         With News!! 
 
 
 
 

IT’S GREAT TO BE A LION!!! 
 
In the last couple of months, we have held a number of fundraisers and helped at events like choosing 
scholarship recipients, Father’s Day Breakfast Buffet, Good Neighbor Days, serving treats at Camp 
Friendship, 7th Annual Golf Tournament, Pork Chop Dinner at the Wright County Fair etc.  We could 
not have done this without your help!  Whether you attended the event or helped, Thank You, Lions, 

for making these events successful. 
 

 
 
Golf Tournament 

We had ten teams this year. Lion Debbie would like to 
say Thank You to everyone who helped. Next year lets  
all help to recruit a few more teams.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Camp Friendship 
Lions Tom, Julie, Donald and Tammy served goodies 
to residents of Camp Friendship.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pork Chops at the Wright County Fair 

What a good time we had!  25 members and a few volunteers (Trevor, Josiah, Becky, 
Arnie, Erma, Sharon, Colleen and Kenny) were there to work at the pork chop dinner 
at the fair. It was a lot of work, but we made a few dollars and will be able to help 
those in need! 
.  
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Meetings 

Lion President Darren McAlpine would like to have a volunteer Lion cook dinner the first meeting of the month and a potluck 
dinner at the second meeting of the month.  The Board of Directors will meet the first Thursday of the month before the regular 
meeting. 

 
Our first meeting this month is Thursday, August 7th at our Lions’ Hall.  The Board of Directors will meet at 6:30 p.m. and the 
dinner meeting at 7:00 p.m.  Lion Harvey has volunteered to cook at this meeting. 

 
Our second meeting of the month will be on Thursday, August 21st at our Lions’ Hall at 7:00 p.m.   
This will be a social meeting with a potluck meal. 

 

Zone Meeting 

Monday August 25th, at Southbrook Golf Club in Annandale. Social hour at 6:00pm, dinner at 7:00pm with meeting to follow. 
Dinner is $12.00 per person. 
 
Donations 
Slam $100.00, 10 and under Youth traveling baseball team $200.00. 
 
Check out the new photo album that has been added to our web site. You might find that you are pictured on the Internet!  New 
pictures will be added as they become available so check back frequently. 
 

Have you paid your dues yet? 

 
Newsletter 

There are a number of old Newsletters on our web site at www.hllions.org.   Look for the link News Letter Archive. If you have 
any ideas, comments or news for the newsletter please let us know. Email: lions@hllions.org or mail to Howard Lake Lions, PO 
Box 13, Howard Lake MN 55349. If you can get the newsletter by email and save us postage please email us. 

 
Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthday in August: Tim Oberpriller (13); Stan 
Roberts (26). 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
1. Hot Dish Supper, Friday October 17th. At our Lions Hall. This is the tentative date. More information to follow. Chairman is 
Lion Gary. 
 
2. 

What can you do to 
help fill up this 
empty space? 

3. Secret Santa? It is time to start making plans. 


